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International trade mark application or registration – E-mail for electronic
communications

Due to the suspension of postal service in Switzerland caused by the COVID-19
outbreak, the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) has announced
that is not able to send or receive communications by postal mail until
further notice.

In order to facilitate electronic communications under the Madrid System with
applicants, holders and representatives, WIPO has asked the EUIPO for access
to e-mail addresses from applicants who have based their International
Application on a European Union Trade Mark (EUTM). The EUIPO will contact
relevant applicants regarding the e-mail addresses available in the User
Area. For further information, contact us at information@euipo.europa.eu.
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